Australian Government

Australian Industrial Registry

8 April 2009

Mr Joseph de Bruyn
National Secretary-Treasurer
Shop, Distributive and Allied Employees Association

email: christine@sda.org.au

Dear Mr de Bruyn

Re:  Shop, Distributive and Allied Employees Association
Annual Return of information contained in records kept by organisation
— AR 2009/341

I have received your declaration dated 18 March 2009 and revised declaration dated 31 March 2009
providing information in accordance with subsection 233(1) of Schedule 1 of the Workplace Relations
Act 1996. The documents were lodged in the Industrial Registry on 20 and 31 March 2009.

The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2009 Annual Return of the organisation.

The documents have been filed and can be viewed on the website at http://www.e-
airc.gov.au/006n/annual

If you wish to discuss any of the matters referred to above | can be contacted on (03) 8661 7764.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Donnellan
Statutory Services Branch

Principal Registry
Email: kevin.donnellan@airc.gov.au

11 Exhibition Street
Melbourne VIC 3000
GPO Box 1994 Melbourne VIC 3001
Telephone: (03) 8661 7777 Facsimile: (03) 9655 0410
Email: orgs@airc.gov.au


mailto:christine@sda.org.au
http://www.e-airc.gov.au/006n/annual
http://www.e-airc.gov.au/006n/annual
mailto:kevin.donnellan@airc.gov.au













